
In the NEWS ………   

Full national society membership for the  

Hungarian Society of Endodontology 
 

The ESE Executive Board is delighted to announce that the Hungarian Society of Endodontology have 
been elected as a full national society member of the ESE. 
 
Well done to the Hungarian Society of Endodontology! 
 
The Executive Board looks forward to welcoming the country representative at the General Assembly 
being held during ESE Vienna 2019. 
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